hunger strike

2 E-Mails

11.05.2010

From: **Morin, Antoine** (AMorin@GG.CA) Date: Tuesday, 11. May 2010 17:06:20

To: kgalalae@hotmail.com

Dear Mr. Galalae.

On behalf of the Office of the Secretary to the Governor General, I am responding to your e-mail below.

While the Governor General appreciates your request, we regret to inform you that she cannot intervene in matters such as the one you have described.

We would also like to inform you that Rideau Hall grounds are open to visitors, but cannot be used as the site for a protest or a strike. Therefore, we cannot grant you the permission to hold a hunger strike on Rideau Hall grounds. With all due respect to your endeavour, we hope you will understand our position in this matter.

Sincerely,
Antoine Morin - INFO
Rideau Hall
1 Sussex Drive / 1, promenade Sussex
Ottawa (Ontario) K1A 0A1
info@gg.ca

From:kevingalalae[mailto:kgalalae@hotmail.com]

Sent:Thursday,April29,201012:08AM

To:Info

Subject: hunger strike

Dear Mrs. Jean,

As Governor General of Canada you have many duties and responsibilities. I am about to begin a hunger strike on Parliament Hill to let Canadians know that their constitutionally protected rights are being violated by British universities and the British Government. Moreover, by association, Canada's democracy is being undermined in order to protect Britain's illegal acts of censorship and surveillance of the academic environment.

I hope you will take an interest in my case and that I will soon be able to count on your support. I attach all relevant documents for your information.

I am also writing to ask your permission to stage part of my upcoming hunger strike at Rideau Hall. Given that the violations I am protesting have originated in the United Kingdom, Rideau Hall would be the most appropriate place for my hunger strike.

I hope to hear from you soon.

Sincerely,

Kevin Galalae